
 
 

 
     
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Newsletter – September 2024 
 
 

As summertime comes to an end, we are putting our 2025 season plans together.  
We are looking forward to seeing everyone again when we get back into the swing of our 
district ropings.  Once we have our full schedule, we will get it posted. 
 
 
Trey Harmon and his crew will be moving the Elk City District to Erick, OK and will kick off 
that district on October 12th.  Then they will have their first date for the El Reno District on 
November 23rd.  So get ready to rope in our Oklahoma districts this Fall! 
 
 
There will be a producer change in Abilene. We give a fond farewell to Jeff and Carrol 
Kanady. They will be greatly missed and we are so very grateful for all the hard work and 
dedication that they have given this association.  Best wishes always to the Kanady family! 
Kris Hubbard and his group will pick up where the Kanady’s left off. They began working 
together last season to make the transition as seamless as possible for everyone.  
Help us in welcoming the Hubbard’s to the OTRA family.  Kris has a lot of roping production 
experience and we look forward to the continued success of the Abilene District. 
 
 
Thanks to everyone for all they did for OTRA in 2024 – let’s make the 2025 season a 
success as well! 

  
 
 
All our best to all of you, 
Original Team Roping, Inc. 

 


